




STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  November 23, 2020      
 

RE: Administrative Hearing for 1526 Washington Street (TC2020-0039) 
 

FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 

 
In October 2020, during a building permit review for the construction of a new pool, it 

was noticed, after viewing Google Earth photos, that a Silver Buttonwood tree was 
missing from the backyard area of the property.  Subsequent correspondence with the 

property owner indicted that the tree had been cut down.    
 

 
 

Photo taken February 2018 

 

 

 

Tree was approximately 4 inches diameter.  Recommend requiring property owner to replant on the property. 

Missing Silver Buttonwood tree 








